
 

12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Kith Homestead – Year 5/6 - Friday 14th July 
 

After the huge success of our trips to Kith Homestead last year, we are thrilled that we are 
repeating the opportunity in Summer, with Year 5/6 visit planned for Friday 14th July.  
We are delighted to let you know that school will once again fund the trip through our 

physical activity and wellbeing budgets.  Lorna has some exciting plans based around 
respecting our surroundings and each other. 
 
Arrangements for the Day 
Children are to be dropped off at school as normal, from where we will walk to Kith 
Homestead via the field footpath at the rear of the school, leaving school at approximately 
9:15am – 9:30am and return in time for normal end of the school day. 
Please ensure that any medication needed is taken before coming to school. 
 
Clothing 
Children should come to school with sensible footwear for walking, a waterproof coat, 
school polo shirts and sweatshirts or cardigans but track suit bottoms or similar should be 
worn as the walk may be muddy in places.  Should the weather be warm, please ensure that 
your child has sun cream applied before coming to school and bring a sunhat.  Please also 
ensure that if your child suffers from hay fever, that medication is taken before coming to 
school, as the day will be spent outdoors. 
 
Lunch Arrangements 
Please bring a packed lunch and a lunchtime drink.  Also, please ensure they bring a water 
bottle too. 
 
Volunteers Needed 
Are you free on 14th July? Can you help by accompanying the children to and/or from Kith 
Homestead?  To be able to do the visit we need as many volunteers as possible to assist the 
teaching staff throughout the event.  Please contact the school office before 26th June if you 
can help, so we can determine if we have sufficient adult numbers to allow the visit to go 
ahead. 
 
The consent you previously provided to permit attendance for local trips will be used for this 
event.     
 
I understand that medical details will be taken from school records.  If there are any changes 
to medical details, please inform the school as soon as possible. 
 



 

Kind regards 
Mrs Storey 


